
JANUARY AND FEBRUARY 2025 MISSION REPORT

It has been a very blessed year so far! In 
February we had a total of 14 Souls Accept February we had a total of 14 Souls Accept 
Jesus as their Savior! 10 at the Field and 4 at 
Church! We have been averaging 80-120 in the 
Field, 15-20 at week day morning classes and 
28-40 at Church on Sundays! I would like to 
thank everyone for their support! We were       
invited to Fellowship and share the Word with 
our Sister Churches in Bakersfield California

at the beginning of February. I brought along some of the guys from 
Church and we had a wonderful time! We were able to share the work that 
we do hear in Vegas. We thank First Baptist for the invitation and support! 
2 more of our Church members gained employement! Praise God!
Please keep praying that we can find some property to expand our work   Please keep praying that we can find some property to expand our work   
housing program. It’s been working great praise God! We are working on 
sending out a weekly text message update if you can please send me your 
phone numbers and I will get them added to the weekly update! Thank you 
all for your love and generous support. May God Bless Always! 


